
  
 

Please arrive 10 minutes early.  Please be patient with others this week.  There will be a lot of 
people in the lobby and in the dressing room and we are doing all that we can to make this a 
positive experience for all.  As a reminder, there is additional parking in the back of our 
building. 
 

Your forms must be filled out and paid for Online @  

“Link to be added”  or via paper form before your dancer’s picture time. 
***If you are purchasing an ad and would like a picture of your dancer in the Souvenir Recital 
Program, you MUST fill out the attached AD forms and turn those in by April 19th at FDC. 
 

You must fill out a separate form for each costume. (Individual or Group) Forms will be 
available at Front Desk or online.  Reminder there is one pose per package. 
 

Bring your child dressed in their first costume with hair arranged appropriately for that dance 
per their costume detail sheet.  (Light makeup is suggested) 
 

Double check that you have on the correct color tights and that all costume accessories are 
accounted for… 
 

Girl dancers, let’s remember …no “FUN” color panties under our costume. 
 

Dancers may wear nude cami leotard or nude briefs and bra for modesty purposes. 
 

Please remove all fingernail polish before arriving for pictures as well as additional jewelry. 
 

Please limit jewelry to diamond stud earrings. (We do have performance earrings for $8.00) 
 

All ballet bows need to be neatly tucked inside of the ballet slippers 
As a reminder there are no regular classes this week.  This is a “dress rehearsal” to verify that 
we all have questions and answers for costumes before the Big Show and the opportunity to 
get beautiful pictures of all our dancers! 
 

Recital Picture Information  
Picture Week April 22 - 26  

 


